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11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
Just a reminder that a special Christmas Dinner will be served at school on Wednesday 13th 
December 2023 for pupils who have booked. 
 
Please note, there will only be a limited offer of alternative hot meals available on this date. 
 
On this day, pupils are also invited to wear a Christmas themed jumper / non-uniform. There will be 
no charge to take part. 
 
Early finish - Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
Just a reminder that as usual at the end of term, school will finish at 12:20pm on Wednesday 20th 
December.  Please ensure that appropriate arrangements are in place for your child.  All students 
should go straight home after school. 
 
This day will also be a non-uniform day for all pupils and staff. There will be no charge to take part. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


